
 

 

 

Newsletter – w/c 21st June 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Covid – 19 Testing Kits 

We continue to take delivery of large amounts of home lateral flow testing kits from Public Health 

England. May I encourage parents to ask pupils to come to collect additional kits when your stocks 

run low at home? We are still not greatly affected by the number of positive cases and the use of 

regular testing is enabling us to identify early the pupils who are asymptomatic. 

 

September Term 

We are currently making plans to ensure that we can open in September to a more ‘normal’ start 

than we were permitted to do so last year. As we did at a similar time last year, we will shortly write 

with full details of the arrangement we intend to have in place. 

 

Appearance and Uniform Policy  

Please refer to our website to access our recently updated Appearance and Uniform Policy. Parents 

and carers may find this useful as they plan for the return to school in September. 

 

Football stars of the future 

A massive congratulations to Eoin and George who play for Fylde under-12 football club. On Monday 

21st June they went to the Etihad Stadium and played against the Manchester City Under 12 Elite 

Development Squad.  Their team beat Manchester City 1:0! 

 

 

 

 



School Lunches 

Please see attached document for the school menu for week commencing 28th June.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr C Horrocks 

Headteacher 

 

 


